
  

  ARE YOU INTERESTED IN ORGANIZING A 

  NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH GROUP? 

 

An opportunity for training is available at the W. J. Kinney Police Facility: 

Where:  W. J. Kinney Police Facility 

   3550 Marysville Blvd/Intersection of Marysville Blvd. & South Avenue 

When:  Thursday, December 1, 2011 

Time:  6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. 

Trainer:  Former SPD CSO Holly Kinney 

 

During this training session you will be provided with information on how to organize a 

Neighborhood Watch group and become familiar with the roles/responsibilities of the 

Captain and Co-Captain.  You will also be given information on how to become effective as a 

group in your community. 

 

Already have a group but want to update?  Attend this meeting to learn what we are 

currently doing. 

 

You will become part of the Sacramento Police Department (SPD), W.J. Kinney Police Facility 

Neighborhood Watch Group, with a direct contact for assistance to work strong in your 

neighborhood groups. 

 

If you are interested in this opportunity, please contact Jeannette Bonner at the W. J. 

Kinney Police Facility to reserve your training spot.  She can be reached at (916) 566-6401, 

M-F, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

There is strength in numbers.  Become united as a Neighborhood Watch Group and help to 

build safer a community. 

 


